

1st Park Street Executive Committee

Meeting was held in the Scout hut on Wednesday 10th May 2006

Meeting started at 8 pm.

Attendees: Mike and June, Mike Flack, Martyn, Cheryl and John.

Apologies: Karen, Michelle, Doriel and Colin.

Minutes were accepted from the last meeting.

Matters still outstanding from the last meeting.

Porter cabin: Mike Flack has been up on the roof and said that it needs sweeping off and a coat of protector put on.

Scout hut floor: It was decided to leave the floor for now and see how it was at the next meeting.

Pot hole: The hole in the car park by the gate is quite deep, it was decided that we need some scalping to fill it.

Park Street village day: We have been asked if we would like to attend the Park street village day. It was decided that we would and have perhaps a stall and some display boards about the group, similar to what we did last time.

Section reports.

Scouts: John reported that he has still only got 5 boys. They are going away for an activity week in June and also visiting Brownsee Island.

Obs: No report as Karen was not at the meeting.

Beavers: June gave a brief outline of what was happening at Beavers. The number of boys were still good and they were working on their music badge.

Treasurers report: Michelle was not present at the meeting but sent a request in asking if £500 from the Fund raising account could be transferred to the main account as there was likely to be a shortfall if a large bill came in. It was agreed by the committee that this should happen and Martyn would make the arrangements to do this.

Gift Aid: The subject was raised and it was agreed that it would take a lot of time to set up and we have nobody willing to do this it would be left for the time being until we can find somebody to do it.

A.O.B. Cheryl is having a new notice board put up on the wall at the village cricket club and said we could display any future adverts about the group there. She also asked about having a jumble sale or a table top sale it was agreed that a table top sale would be a better option and she was quiet welcome to organize one for when ever she wanted to do it. Hopefully the electrician will be back soon to finish the light off.

Meeting finished at 9 o'clock
Next meeting A.G.M. 21st June 2006.

Gift Aid: The subject was raised and it was agreed that it would take a lot of time to set up and we have nobody willing to do this it would be left for the time being until we can find somebody to do it.

A.O.B. Cheryl is having a new notice board put up on the wall at the village cricket club and said we could display any future adverts about the group there. She also asked about having a jumble sale or a table top sale it was agreed that a table top sale would be a better option and she was quiet welcome to organize one for when ever she wanted to do it. Hopefully the electrician will be back soon to finish the light off.

Meeting finished at 9 o'clock
Next meeting A.G.M. 21st June 2006.

